
 
 

CEDAR COUNTY PROPERTY OWNERS 

It is your responsibility to report to the Assessor’s Office: 

• New buildings 
• Building additions 
• Structural modifications 
• Repairs over $2,500 per building per year 
• Buildings removed or changes to a building condition 
• Any construction started prior to Jan. 1st. 

(whether or not completed) 
 

REMINDER: Deadline to file for the Family Farm Credit is November 1st. If 
you are a new homeowner don’t forget to file for your homestead credit. 
Please call our office with any questions. 

 
CEDAR COUNTY ASSESSOR 

563-886-6413 


